
 

 
We are writing to invite both Bishop’s and South 
Wilts’ parents to participate in supporting the 
BWS/SWGS Christmas Fair, which will take place in 
the Bishop Wordsworth’s School Sports Hall on 
Saturday 22 November between 10.00 and 4.00 pm.  
This is the first time the Fair has been held as a joint 
event by both schools, and we are hoping for good 
attendance of parents and friends of both schools 
and from those in the surrounding area.  Choirs 
from both schools will be helping to make the day a 
festive one!  
  
We need helpers from parents of both South Wilts 
and Bishop Wordsworth’s Schools on both Friday 21st 
November after school to help set up and decorate 
the hall; and on Saturday 22nd itself from 8 am both 
during the day, and to help clear up.  Free parking 
for helpers will be available in the school grounds.  If 
you can help for a couple of hours on either day, to 
help set up or clear up, look after the stallholders, 
with refreshments, or on the door, we would be very 
grateful.  
 

If you can help, then please email us at 
bwspa@bws-staff.org.uk 
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